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Date:        September 3, 2019   
 

Subject:  OFFICERS RETURNING FROM DEPLOYMENT     
 

~ UPDATE ~ 

 

The flight is now due to arrive at 4:15 p.m. through Concourse D #4 TSA 

Checkpoint Arrivals Section.   

                                                

                                                                  Ofc. Kenia Fallat  

                                                                           9/14/19 

 

Please join us in welcoming Sgt. Carlos Padron and Officer Jorge 

Alvarez-Sanchez as they return from a nine-month deployment in Syria 

with the United States Airforce.    

  

We will be greeting them on Wednesday, September 4, 2019, and their 

estimated time of arrival is at 5:15 p.m. through Concourse D #4 TSA 

Checkpoint Arrivals Section.    

  

If you have any questions, please contact Greg Chin at Miami-Dade 

Aviation Department’s Public Information Office at 305-869-3809 or Ofc. 

Kenia Fallat at 305-603-6420.   

 

Media is invited and encouraged to attend.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ofc. Kenia Fallat     Cmdr. Freddie Cruz II/Lt. M. Rojas    
 

N/A 
 

September 3, 2019 

 

 


